
As we welcome you back to campus or to campus for the first time, we have listed
a few reminders that will ensure a smooth move-in process for all residential

students.  
 

Returning Students that have followed re-entry testing protocols and are cleared
to move in from Health Services may move in to campus beginning Friday, January

15, 2021 at noon through Tuesday, January 19, 2021.
 

New Residents that have followed re-entry testing protocols will move in on
Sunday, January 17, 2021 from 10am-2pm

 
There will be no residential move-in from Wednesday, January 20, 2021 - Thursday,

February 4, 2021 to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our campus community.

DEAR PACER, 

S P R I N G  2 0 2 1  M O V E - I N  I N F O R M A T I O N


